
 

 

                                                                
 
2 New Registrant Positions for Fiscal 2025-2026 
 
Community Midwives of Halton is a well-established practice that services clients in the communities of Oakville, 
Milton, west Mississauga, Burlington and Waterdown. Our clinics are located in Oakville next to Oakville Trafalgar 
Memorial Hospital and downtown Milton. We serve a diverse population in our expanding community, seeking to 
provide inclusive, client centered care. We hold privileges at both the Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital as well 
as Milton District Hospital, and we enjoy a supportive collegial relationship within both sites. Our practice is full 
scope and thus experience with epidurals and oxytocin will be an asset for applicants. Interest in homebirth also 
continues to be steady within our client base. 
 
Our practice is seeking two NR applicants for two positions to join our group, pending budget approval.  The 
positions are for a one-year NR contract with the potential to become long term. We intend to stagger start dates 
with one NR starting clinic in August and the second NR to begin in the fall once we have confirmation of funding.  
 
We invite interested applicants to submit their CVs and letters of introduction to info@haltonmidwives.com with 
“New Registrant Position” as the subject, as we will begin interviewing in late April/May. Only potential candidates 
will be contacted for a virtual interview.  
 
For more information, please visit our website at www.communitymidwivesofhalton.com 


